
 

MARCH 6, 2017 
COMPLYING WITH NEW JERSEY 
STORMWATER REGULATIONS 
Join the professional staff from the Rutgers Cooperative Extension (RCE) Water 

Resources Program at this workshop hosted by the Lopatcong Creek Initiative and 

Phillipsburg Township.  The program will highlight steps to guide you and your 

municipality to ensure that new development is in compliance with the New Jersey 

stormwater management regulations.  We will also focus on the importance and benefits 

of inventorying your municipality’s stormwater infrastructure while complying with the 

state’s MS4 permits.  *FREE registration is available through ANJEC and Trout 

Unlimited memberships! Visit https://goo.gl/forms/vKm7Cl2z21jXc7qs1 to register!  

This workshop is sponsored by the William Penn Foundation.  

 

 

      

 

 

Phillipsburg Library-

Community Room, 

200 Broubalow Way, 

Phillipsburg, NJ 08865 

 

Held from 6:00 – 8:00 pm 

with a registration fee of 

$15.00/person* 

(Registration to begin 

promptly at 5:30 pm) 

 

Free parking available! 

The Library is directly next 

to Phillipsburg Town Hall. 

 

Decision makers across the 

state are encouraged to 

participate in this 

workshop! 

 

Continuing Education Unit 

(CEU) credits available! 

 

 

RUTGERS 

COOPERATIVE 

EXTENSION WATER 

RESOURCES PROGRAM 

14 College Farm Road 

New Brunswick, NJ 08901 

www.water.rutgers.edu 

water@envsci.rutgers.edu 

 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/vKm7Cl2z21jXc7qs1

